
Dear [Resident's Name], 

We are pleased to announce a complimentary health screening event for our local residents. This 

initiative is part of our ongoing commitment to promote health and wellness in our community. 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Time: [Insert Time] 

Location: [Insert Location] 

During this event, you will have the opportunity to receive various health screenings, including 

blood pressure monitoring, cholesterol testing, and glucose level checks, all at no cost to you. 

We encourage all residents to take advantage of this opportunity to learn more about your health 

and wellness. 

Please RSVP by [Insert RSVP Date] by contacting us at [Insert Contact Information]. 

Thank you for being a valued member of our community. We look forward to seeing you there! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 


